
GIZUA MARKET UPDATE
BACKGROUND
The Sunrise General Store has had a long and rich 
history in x̄á’isla Village for decades. As part of yáqʷa 
Economic Development’s acquisition and management 
of the building, our goal has been to sustainably 
transform the store and restaurant spaces to offer 
modern and welcoming amenities for our community 
and visitors.
Since the building was acquired in 2024, here’s what 
we’ve done:
w	 Rebranded the Sunrise General Store to Gizuá Market
w	 Launched a call for artists to design a new logo for 

the Market
w	 Launched a search for a new operator for the 

restaurant space
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w	 Worked with an architect, along with mechanical, 
electrical, structural and interior designers to develop  
a concept for renovations to the restaurant and  
market spaces

w	 Finalizing a General Contractor to undertake 
renovations

If you have questions or ideas for us as we 
undertake the renovations, please reach out:

 Email: lgrant@yaqwadevcorp.com

EXTENSIVE RENOVATIONS PLANNED
We anticipate that renovations will start by Summer 
2025, and will be undertaken in a staged manner so 
as not to disrupt service at Gizuá Market.

The closed side of the building will be renovated first 
to accommodate the new Gizuá Market. The market 
will operate in its current space until the renovation is 
complete, at which time the market will move into the 
newly renovated space.

Renovations will then start to create the new 
restaurant space, which we anticipate will be completed 
by Fall 2025.

The date for the restaurant opening will be subject to 
finalizing plans with a restaurant operator, work which 
is currently underway.	
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What will it look like?
Given the stunning waterfront 
location in x̄á’isla Village, the 
renovation will provide a brand 
new space that offers diners with 
sweeping views, and a comfortable 
space all year round. An outdoor 
patio will increase seating when 
the weather permits.

Proposed concept for Gizuá General Store

Proposed concept for new restaurant Proposed concept for new restaurant

MEET TERESA WINDSOR   
x̄á’isla artist Teresa Windsor’s logo was selected as part 
of the rebranded market. Teresa chose to draw the sun 
setting at gélw̓anuxʷ (Canoe Mountain), which is located 
directly behind the Gizuá market. 
Scan the QR code to read about 
Teresa and watch a video.

For more  
information 
about the 
Market:

 Facebook: www.Facebook.com/GizuaMarket

 Telephone: 250-632-6072

 Web: www.yaqwadevcorp.com


